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NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

September 30, 2024 

 

The Alabama Licensing Board for General Contractors (GCB) entered into an interagency agreement on 

September 6, 2024, with the Alabama Electrical Contractors Board (ECB) to provide administrative management 

services, including providing an Executive Director for the ECB. The existing management services contract is set 

to expire on September 30, 2024. At that time, the newly appointed ECB Executive Director, Tiffany Loveless, 

will take over day-to-day operations of the ECB in addition to her Executive Director duties for the GCB. Both 

entities will remain separate and select GCB employees will provide services to the ECB as deemed necessary to 

fulfill the interagency agreement.  

 

Listed below is the updated contact information for the Alabama Electrical Contractors Board: 

 

Mailing Address: 

445 Dexter Ave, Suite 3060 

Montgomery, AL 36104 

 

Website: 

https://aecb.alabama.gov/ 

 

Employee Contact Information: 

Licensing – Camby Garner 

Camby.garner2@aecb.alabama.gov 

 

Consumer Complaints – Karen Harlow 

Karen.harlow2@aecb.alabama.gov 

 

Investigations – Mike James 

Mike.james@aecb.alabama.gov 

 

More information will be released as it becomes available. Please do not hesitate to contact either office for 

assistance. 

 

 

Tiffany Loveless 

Executive Director 
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